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Buckingham Road Death Investigation 
 

On the evening of Saturday, September 21, 2019, the Kendall County Coroner’s Office was 
requested to respond to the scene of a domestic disturbance at a residence in the 8300 block 
Buckingham Road in Joliet, Illinois, where an 18-month-old male and a 35-year-old male were 
found deceased. 
 
As a result of the investigation into the circumstances surrounding the death of the 18-month-
old male, identified as Colton Michael Miller of the 8300 block of Buckingham Road in Joliet, it 
was determined that he had died of multiple gunshot wounds. 
 
As a result of the investigation into the circumstances surrounding the death of the 35-year-old 
male, identified as Christopher Michael Miller of the 1800 block of Wildspring Parkway in Joliet, 
it was determined that he had died of multiple self-inflicted gunshot wounds. 
 
As of the time of this release, the incident is still being actively investigated by the Joliet Police 
Department and no additional details will be released by the Kendall County Coroner’s Office. All 
media inquiries should be directed to the Joliet Police Department at (815)724-3100. 
 
 


